Innovation for Success™

Community Meeting

Public notice is hereby given as required by law that a Meeting of the Prairie du Chien Board of
Education will convene on May 12, 2016 in the Prairie du Chien High School Library Conference
Room 125B, 800 East Crawford Street, Prairie du Chien, Wisconsin 5:00 p.m. School Board
members may attend but no official action will be taken

The BOE is looking at conceptual plans for school building updates. HSR architect will be
presenting concepts and ideas on the individual building updates.



